

REVIEW 7-9 (3) E6

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

1. A. there B. theatre C. weather D. neither
2. A. coast B. boat C. float D. town
3. A. there B. weather C. theatre D. than
4. A. postcard B. town C. crowded D. house

Choose the word that has main stress placed differently from the others.

5. A. landmark B. postcard C. cartoon D. viewer
6. A. equipment B. character C. champion D. marathon
7. A. channel B. racket C. palace D. cartoon
8. A. educate B. karate C. equipment D. aerobics

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions:

9. _____ do you watch TV a day ?- Twice a day.
A. How often B. How far C. How many D. How much
10. Many girls and women _____ aerobics to keep fit .
A. play B. go C. do D. have
11. Football is an _____ game.
A. outdoor B. indoor C. individual D. team
12. You're talking too much. _____ please.
A. Continue B. Don't continue C. Stop D. Don't stop
13. My little brother can draw _____ colour pictures very well.
A. and B. but C. or D. so
14. The meeting _____ 5 minutes ago.
A. finished B. finish C. did not finish D. did finish
15. This computer game belongs to me and my brother. This computer game is _____.
A. us B. ours C. we're D. our
16. New York City is a big city. _____ buildings are high.
A. Its B. It's C. Their D. Theirs
17. I like watching TV, _____ I watch it in my free time
A. so B. when C. but D. or
18. This is my drawing . It's _____ .

A. I B. my C. me D. mine

19. _____ to get up early to do some exercise .

A. Try B. Trying C. To try D. To trying

20. My uncle _____ a lot of tennis some years ago.

A. play B. played C. is playing D. plays

21. Duy and Duong do _____ with his friends everyday.

A. football B. chess C. karate D. volleyball

22. His sister is good at school, _____ I'm not.

A. so B. but C. and D. because

23. _____ do you like the most in Doraemon ?- Nobita. He's funny.

A. What B. Where C. When D. Who

24. The people in my city are _____ and helpful.

A. old B. exciting C. friendly D. tasty

25. I have a lot of homework tonight , _____ I can't watch Eight Feet Below.

A. so B. and C. because D. but

26. Sue likes _____ new school.

A. she B. her C. hers D. your

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the option that best completes each of the following exchanges.

27. Minh: "Our team won the game yesterday". Nam: " _____ "

A. That's a good idea. B. Congratulations! C. I know it. D. Thank you.

28. Minh: "What did you watch on TV last night?" Nam: " _____ "

A. Tom and Jerry is so interesting. B. I'm sorry I don't like films.

C. I watched the talent show. D. I have an interesting film.

29. Mai : Yesterday I play chess with Nam , and I won the first time. Duong : _____

A. Thank you B . Congratulations ! C. Really D. Not at all

30. What is your favourite cartoon?

A. Film. B. Tom and Jerry. C. Romeo and Juliet. D. Documentary

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined words in each of the following questions:

31. These are photos from my holidays

A. beaches B. vacations C. landmarks D. postcards

32. Ha Noi is famous for its tasty street food.

A. delicious B. terrible C. bad D. not good

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined words in each of the following questions:

33. Ha Noi is famous for its tasty street food

A. awful B. delicious C. rainy D. useful

34. Bangkok is an exciting city. I love its people

A. funny B. interesting C. boring D. crowded

Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions:

35. Last summer my parents buyed me a lot of different gifts.

A. a lot B. summer C. gifts D. buyed

36. Do run too fast. You may fall.

A. too B. Do C. may D. fast

37. How often hours a day do you watch TV ?

A. How often B. do C. a day D. watch

38. What time do you have English class ? On Monday and Tuesday.

A. What time B. have C. class D. On

39. People start to use computers about 50 years ago.

A. People B. start C. computers C. years

40. Don't making a lot of noise in class , please.

A. Don't B. making C. noise D. please

Read then choose A, B,C or D to complete the passage

We arrived in Sapa at 9:00 yesterday morning and(41)..... in a nice hotel in the town centre. It is close to many tourist attractions. Sapa is a lovely and crowded town. Yesterday, we took a bus to Muong Hoa Station. There are many kinds of beautiful flowers there. I(42)..... many photos with my parents and my sister. We also went to Mount Fansipan. The weather was a bit cold and windy. The surrounding was like a beautiful sea of cloud and we all felt excited. In the evening, we went to the town market and enjoyed a lot of(43)..... local food. Ethnic people in Sapa are really(44)..... and helpful.

41. A. stay B. staying C. stayed D. stays
 42. A. take B. took C. taken D. takes
 43. A. exciting B. old C. well D. delicious
 44. A. friendly B. friend C. friendliness D. unfriendly

Nha Trang is a famous seaside city in central Viet Nam. It attracts a lot of tourists from many countries because it has beautiful beaches ____ (45) ____ an exciting atmosphere of a young , growing city . Coming to Nha Trang from January to August , you can enjoy wonderful ____ (46) ____ : warm and sunny. It is so good for ____ (47) ____ and sunbathing. Visitors can rent a bike and cycle around the city. Nha Trang is also well-known for ____ (48) ____ delicious seafood.

45. A. so B. but C. and D. or
 46. A. weather B. food C. sights D. places
 47. A. swim B. swimming C. to swimming D. swims
 48. A. it B. it's C. its D. they

Read the following passage and choose the best answer A, B, C or D:

Bob the Builder is a British television program for children. It is broadcast on the BBC and around the world. It was first broadcast on 13 January 1999. It is developed by Hit Entertainment for BBC Television. The show is about the life of a builder named Bob, and his talking vehicles who help him fix things. Bob has a wife named Wendy and a cat named Pilchard. The slogan of the show is “Can we fix it? Yes, we can!” There are albums of songs from *Bob the Builder*. Out of these songs, there are 2 number 1 hits, “Can we Fix It” and “Mambo”/ There is also number 81 hit “Big Fish Little Fish”. He also has some video games which are based on and created by Bob the builder.

49. Where is *Bob the Builder* broadcast?

- A. on the BBC B. around the world
 C. a British television program D. A and B are correct

50. When was it first broadcast?

- A. on 13 February 1999 B. on 13 January 1999
 C. on 13 January 1990 D. on 13 February 1990

51. Who help Bob fixing things?

- A. his friends B. his wife C. his talking vehicles D. his cat

52. What is the slogan of the show?

- A. “Can we fix it? Yes, we can!” B. “Can we Fix It”

C. "Mambo"

D. "Big Fish Little Fish"

Hollywood , in Los Angeles, is full of movie studios and movie stars. Hollywood , which started in 1909, is now known as the centre of the American film industry. If you come to the city of Hollywood , you can visit the Walk of Fame, where there are stars for famous actors and actresses like Marilyn Monroe. You can also visit Universal Studios, where they make films.

53. Where is Hollywood ?

- A. In Los Angeles B. In New York C. In London D. Sydney

54. Hollywood is full of movie studios and _____

- A. play stars B. comedy stars C. film stars D. movie stars

55. Is it now known as the centre of the American film industry ?

- A. Yes , it does B. Yes, it is C. No, it doesn't D. No, it isn't

56.If you come to the city of Hollywood , you can visit_____

- A. Universal Studios B. Movie studios C. The Walk of Fame D. Movie stars

Write the answers about you.

57. What's your favourite sport?

→

58. Why do you like it?

→

59. How often do you go to the gym?

→

60. Did you enjoy the football match last night?

→

Rewrite sentences without changing the meaning.

61. It is an interesting book

→ What !

62. You should not play soccer in the street. (use *imperatives*)

→

63. The weather is sunny and beautiful.

→ What !

64. Duy doesn't say « Thank you » to people who helped him.

→ You tell him: Duy

65. The sky is clear and sunny

→ What !

66. The girls are lovely and beautiful

→ What !